EPHRAIM MOGALE

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY
ERRATUM

Director: Corporate Services

Applicants are hereby notified that the abovementioned post which appeared
in the Sowetan Newspaper dated 17 November 2016 and Sunday World
Newspaper on 20 November 2016 is a re-advertisement, as this position was
advertised during January 2016.

The closing date for applications for this post that appeared in both the
newspapers is being extended from 2 December 2016 to 9 December 2016.
We apologise for any inconvenience caused in this regard.

MM Mathebela- Municipal Manager

Human Communications 131770



